
ISSUE #5 MARCH 6, 2023

UPCOMING EVENTS


Volunteer Orientation

March 10, 2023 
3:30 pm - 5:00 pm

Easter Egg Hunt

April 8, 2023
10:00 am - 12:00 pm

RIDER SPOTLIGHT


Alsae and Renner Hersman 
have been riding at Hestóvin 
Stables since November.  Here’s 
what they have to say about the 
time they spend with us: 
Alsae - “I love the horses! Riding 
and grooming them makes me so 
happy. I also love seeing Lauren 
and doing all the fun activities in 
the arena.”
 Renner -  “I love being on the 
horses and trotting and doing 
around the world. Giving them 
treats makes me happy too!”

NEW PHONE NUMBER


Please make note of our new 
phone number!

(616) 228-4140 
Call or email with questions.

Hestóvin Hoofbeats 

 WE BELIEVE IN THE POWER OF THE HORSE TO TEACH, INSPIRE AND HEAL

March came in like a “li-amb”!  Weather-wise it wasn’t 
a snowy blizzard, nor was it a mild lamb.  We better be 
prepared for the gamut of weather only Michigan can 
produce at the end of March.

At our first Horse-in-tine’s Day Party we groomed and 
decorated Glóa’s mane and tail with pink heart and 
bow clips, made gingerbread stables, read a story 
about friendship, and add Valentine’s Day goodies.

We also held our second of three Meet-the-Horses 
class through the Forest Hills Community 
Enrichment Program.  These classes have been a big 
hit and we will continue to offer them in FSPS Spring 
catalog.  
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